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MEDIA RELEASE 
For Immediate Release 

 
 
 
DATE:  December 13, 2019 
 
SUBJECT:  Paving Activity – SW 9th St. and SW 10th St.  
   Tuesday, December 17 2019 to Wednesday December 18 2019 
 
CONTACT:  Chris Janigo, Senior Project Manager 

541-574-3376 
 
 
The City of Newport Public Works Department advises that there will be paving activity Tuesday, 
December 17, 2019 and Wednesday December 18, 2019 on SW 9th St. and SW 10th St. near SW Bay 
St. and SW Bayley St. near the Hospital. These dates may be modified depending on weather. Traffic 
control will be set up during the paving activities and the road will be closed a short duration. Please 
do not park near these currently unpaved sections during this time.  
 
Thank you for your patience. 
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